Sent: Monday, February 10, 2014 1:55 PM To: ADMIN-MEMOS@LISTSERV.UGA.EDU Subject: 2014 Summer Payroll Procedures

TO: Vice Presidents, Deans, Directors, Department Heads & Business Officers

FROM: Jayne L. Smith, Director of Faculty Affairs

RE: 2014 Summer Payroll Procedures

2014 summer payroll procedures and dates are available at <a href="http://provost.uga.edu/index.php/faculty-affairs/summer-school/">http://provost.uga.edu/index.php/faculty-affairs/summer-school/</a>.

##

Administrative Memos are coordinated through the Office of the Senior Vice President for Academic Affairs and Provost. For more information, contact Sam Fahmy at <a href="mailto:squareduo">squaredu</a>.